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A full list of Project performances for 2024 is 
on Bellboard at: 
https://bb.ringingworld.co.uk/event.php?id= 
18198 
 
Beverley and District Ringing Society 
 
Kirk Ella 
60 Riplingham Road 
Tuesday, 20th, August 2024 in 38m, 15 in C. 
1312 Kent Treble Bob Major: 
1–2 Heather L E Peachey 
3–4 Timothy J Billings 
5–6 Christopher LD Munday (C) 
7-8 Barry F Peachey 
Rung with best wishes to Neil Turner, who is 
currently in hospital.  
 
 
Market Weighton 
Mount Pleasant CE Junior School 
Friday, 30th August, 2024 (15 in C) 
70 Grandsire Triples 
1–2 Christine M Church   
3–4 James R Startin 
5–6 Peter Church (C) 
7-8 Karen A Lane   
Rung with our thoughts and prayers for Neil 
Turner and his family. 
First blows of Grandsire in hand, 1-2, 3-4, 7-8. 
 
 
 

Out and about 

The West of Weighton meeting on 2nd August 
saw and heard innovative methods viz:  

• Inverse Little Bob Minor  

• Childwall Bob Minor.  
 

A definite WoW! 

Inverse Little Bob has only been rung and 
named for Major.  

Tuesday 6th meeting was depleted owing to 
holidays, but progress was made by Karen on 
Oxford TB Minor, and also a good course of 
Norwich Surprise.  Mark, Karen’s son, is im-
proving his rhythm slowly.  If we can get into 

the groove, publishable performances will fol-
low. 

The above was made possible because of Tim-
othy’s willingness to travel from Caistor.  Timo-
thy then travelled back to Caistor for an online 
Stedman practice session.   

The Stedman Triples band currently is Alison 
Lucas from Gargrave, Sue Carpenter from Ken-
dal, Timoth, Caistor and Peter Hull.  We all 
rang at least one course of Stedman on each 
of the pairs, but we didn’t tackle ringing the 
hidden pair position, 6-7. 

Next time maybe. 

And the terrors of bobs and singles. 

On Tuesday 13th we introduced Timothy to the 
delights of Duffield Major, and Barry Peachey 
pushed his level a little further with a course 
of Bob Royal on 3-4, and a course of Kent 
Royal on 9-0.  This is very promising. 

Our final Tuesday meeting at 60 Riplingham 
Road had Barry Peachey pushing the envelope 
wider on 10 bells, as well as some courses of 
Yorkshire. 

The West of Weighton meeting on Friday 30th 
included a surprise course (everyone looked 
amazed when it came round) of Grandsire Tri-
ples, dedicated to Neil Turner. 

Peter Church 

2nd September 2024. 
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